
Inclement Weather Conditions Policy 
 
 

On days when the club has a session at Oliver Woods or at a School and the weather is 

questionable - and we (executive) have received a notice from Parks and Recreation or 

the School District that Oliver Woods will be cancelling their public sessions or closing 

their venue due to inclement weather or the School District will be closing access to the 

schools - we will notify the coordinator of that session and send an email to all members 

that the session has been cancelled. All members that have signed up for that session, 

will get a full refund to their account. - The Executive will attempt to send an email in an 

acceptable amount of time prior to cancelling the session. Members are asked to 

frequently check their emails if there is a possibility of unsafe driving conditions. 

Members are encouraged to cancel their registration if they feel at all hesitant about 

attending a session due to the weather situation. 

 

 


